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30 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

SPRING SHOWCASE CONCERT 

Thursday 27 April at 7pm in the Queen’s Hall 

 

Everyone is warmly invited to the Spring Showcase Concert on Thursday 27 April in the Queen’s Hall.  This 

concert is historically extremely popular and sells out very quickly. 

Tickets are £7.00 (£3.00 for full-time students under 22, available from Thursday 30th March 2023 
through our Little Box Office on the school website.  

Please note that you do not need a ticket for your son if he is performing. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tanya Warner 

Resources Centre Manager 

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/

